

Prof. Alexander Tarasov, Vice-Rector on International Relations, Moscow Power Engineering Institute ("MPEI")

## Dear Prof. Alexander Tarasov,

On behalf of the lecturers, staff and students of VNU-International School, we sincerely appreciate your warm wishes and great vision of the collaboration prospects between MPEI and VNU-IS. The 19<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration is a significant milestone for us and we wish to thank you for your trust and constant support in our partnership all these years.

We take this opportunity to extend our commitment and anticipation of further joint projects with MPEI, which we believe will enhance and deepen our cultural, academic and socio-political understanding of each other.

We wish you the best.

Warm regards,

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Le Trung Thanh

(ethanh)

Dean